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12/03/2025  08:41:592025/0903/P OBJ Kathryn Gemmell We are concerned that the change of use will allow the venue to be use as a night-club even if not called a 

night-club, given that there are no restrictions on the operating hours. If you are to grant this change of use we 

would like to see the existing conditions retained regarding noise (from all previous planning permissions) and 

an additional conditions added that prevent the venue from being used as a night-club. This could be in the 

form of planning permission be granted subject to agreement of the operating schedule? 

When this was Proud Gallery it operated as a night-club and caused many problems. So I am writing to object 

to this application unless appropriate conditions are added to mitigate the clear risks it raises.
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